
TRANSFERRING UTILITIES 
 
 

 
At the time of vacating the property after closing, may we remind you that utility 
accounts must be transferred. 
 
We recommend that the sellers call the gas and electric companies to request final 
readings.  Please specify that you DO NOT want a shut off.  At approximately the same 
time, please contact the purchasers to advise them of the date. 
 
The purchasers should immediately call the gas and electric companies to have the 
services put into their name. 
 
It is further suggested that the sellers and purchasers exchange phone numbers for this 
purpose. 
 
For most areas the following numbers can be used: 
 
 Consumers Energy Company   1-800-477-5050 
 
 Michigan Consolidated Gas Company 1-313-965-8000 
 Michcon 
 
  
Additional numbers that can be useful: 
 
 Detroit Edison Company   1-800-477-4747 
 Wayne/Oakland County 
 
 Ameritech Telephone Company  1-800-244-4444 
 Wayne County 
 
 GTE of Michigan    1-800-343-5244 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to extend our appreciation and thanks for doing business with us. 


